
re Woking Council 'Site Allocations DPD'  
Tony Jennings  
Sent:  30 July 2015 08:09  
To:  Planning Policy  

Dear Sirs  

 

I wish to object to the above on the following grounds: 

 

1. The Parvis Road (A245) has had at least 2 surveys carried out on it and it is 

virtually unusable for 6 hours a day during the commute periods. This is without 

the proposed new developments outlined in the proposals.  

2. There is no infrastructure in place or proposals to help with Health Care. Current 

waiting time for a Doctors appointment at West Byfleet Health Centre is between 21 and 

28 days 

3. Most residents in Byfleet will have been affected directly or indirectly as a result of the 

winter floods of 2012/2013. To consider further buildings on the flood plains will only add 

to the misery of its residents. We live all year round with flooded drains in Brewery Lane, 

High Road and 

the Parvis Road/ High Road corner. Every time it rains these areas become a danger to 

residents 

4. We are a close community and surely the petition signed by over 2500 persons gives some 

idea 

of the unity felt by the residents over these proposals and it cannot be ignored 

5. We have very little Green Belt left in the Village and these proposals will virtually 

eliminate the remainder, 

this is unacceptable 

 

Comments | 

1. With recent changes in Government Policy surely Brown field sites and the conversion of 

Office/Industrial 

sites to Housing is a preferred option. 

2. It is about time that Authorities accept that this area of Surrey is 'Full and we are Fed up' 

and development and infrastructure 

needs to be found elsewhere to solve the problem 

 

A F Jennings 

12 Grasmere Way  

Byfleet 

Surrey 

KT14 7BU 

 
 




